

## part of the enquire

# Year 6 Newsletter Autumn 1

#### Welcome

Hello and welcome to Year 6. If you have an questions please don't hesitate to contact me through MCAS or come and see me at the Year 6 door before or after school. Myself and Mrs Relton want the best for the children in their final year at Bradley Green and we will support in any way we can to ensure they have a happy and successful year with us.

#### Dates to remember

Wednesday 3rd Sept -First day back

#### Monday 8th and 9th Sept - Y6 Bikeability

Fri 19th Sept– final day to order Cauliflower Cards 26th September– MacMillan Coffee fundraiser 3.15pm

### Friday 2nd Oct— Y6 Viking Trip to Tatton Park Old Hall (Viking dress up)

Mon 14th Oct– Individual school photos

16th October- KS2 disco

Mon 20th Oct-Parents evening 1.30 onwards

#### Curriculum

Our author of the half term is Siobhan Dowd, who has written books such as 'The London Eye Mystery'.

In history, will be learning all about the Vikings and answering the question- Were the Vikings as vicious as we think?

In science, we will be learning about evolution and will be conducting some interesting investigations.

In RE, we will be learning about Christians and Humanists and what matters to them the most.

In art, we are focusing on drawing and will turn a 2D drawing into a 3D model.

In PSHE, we will learn about relationships.

In music, we are continuing to play a ukelele.

#### <u> PE</u>

This year we will have
P.E lessons on a **Tuesday** and **Wednesday**. Children need to
come to school in their PE kit. Our Kit
consists of black shorts/bottoms, white
t-shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers.

Please remember **no earrings** on PE days.

#### Homework

Children will receive paper maths and grammar homework each Monday. This needs to be returned the following Monday. Children that do not complete this at home will complete it in lunchtime club.

#### Reading

Y6 children need to continue to read often (at least 3 times a week at home) to develop their fluency, general knowledge and love of books. Children are expected to have a reading book in school everyday, this can be from home or school. Children need to record which book they are currently reading on padlet by using this QR code (this can be done in school or at home). Children will get taught how to record this week.

#### **Maths**

Using TTRockstars, Sumdog and Hit the button will be really helpful for the children to develop understanding of key mathematical concepts.

#### **Communication**

Please make sure you have the MCAS app set to notify you of messages You can also see what we are up to on our Instagram page @bradley\_green\_academy #BradleyGreenY6



Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity